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January 21, 2010

Dear Aspen Accord Participant,

I am very pleased that you will be joining us for this year’s Aspen Accord Spring Conference. 
The event will provide us with a strategically important opportunity to share our knowledge and 
experiences and discuss timely energy and climate change policy issues. Your unique 
perspective as a representative of either a utility, city, school district or the Public Utilities 
Commission will enrich the discourse and ensure that we have a robust and creative exchange 
of ideas. The Board and staff of The Energy Coalition look forward to welcoming you and 
sharing in a valuable and productive experience with all conference attendees.

Attached for your review are copies of the participant list and hotel reservation information. 
Please contact Meaghan Laverty if you have any questions or need additional assistance. 
Meaghan can be reached by phone at (949) 701-4646, ext. 10 or via email at
mlavertv@energycoalition.org.

You will be sent the agenda and all final conference details and logistics about a month before 
the event. On behalf of The Energy Coalition, I look forward to seeing you in Napa!

Very Sincerely,

Craig Perkins
Executive Director, The Energy Coalition 
15615 Alton Parkway, Suite 245 
Irvine, CA 92618
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